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July 7, 2022

Via email: 129538-54986699@requests.muckrock.com
Jackson Parker
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 129538
263 Huntington Ave
Boston MA 02115

RE: Response to Freedom of Information Law Request

Dear Mr. Parker,

In an effort to provide you with the information you requested for:

Any and all emails, paper communications, phone logs, text messages, receipts, invoices,
memorandum, meeting notes referencing or from/to
jennifer.bennett@neric.org
jbennett@gw.neric.org
518-464-5118
518-464-5115
518-788-0389
518-346-7077
845-838-1477
518-368-5651
518-384-7856
845-384-7856
bennettjen72@yahoo.com
pink_jen_here@yahoo.com
trix4kedzz@aol.com
mercedesryde@aol.com
jenbennett73@hotmail.com
rperpetua@aol.com
1533763910@facebook
or other emails/phone numbers used by Jennifer Bennett (aka: Jennifer Perretta / Jennifer
Perretta Bennett / Jennifer L Perretta / Jennifer L Bennett / Jennifer Lynn Bennett / Jenny L
Bennett) between any and all employees, contractors, consultants, advisors, board members,
administrators or staff of the District from 1/1/2019 to the date this request is completed.

mailto:129538-54986699@requests.muckrock.com


Additionally, please include all communications where Ms. Bennett has been CCd or BCCd,
referenced, or where prior emails contain email references that mention the names, aliases or
contact information noted above.
Be sure to include contents of attachments to emails.

The records potentially responding to your request have been difficult to locate and require
additional time to carefully review to determine which ones are responsive and if any other
records are exempt from disclosure under the Freedom of Information Law. We will be able to
provide you with a more conclusive response by July 14.

Thank you for your understanding.

Regards,

Kimberly Ross, Superintendent


